
‭06.13.24‬
‭AHS Families,‬

‭We hope everyone is enjoying an amazing start to the summer! We are working hard in the office to‬
‭gear up for an awesome 2024-2025 school year and have a few important items to share with you.‬

‭Each year we put together an‬‭AHS AT A GLANCE‬‭document‬‭with important information for families.‬
‭It was originally intended to be a helpful landing page for new families; however, it is also beneficial‬
‭for returning families to have as well.‬

‭Anderson Proud,‬
‭Kyle‬

‭SENIOR PORTRAITS‬
‭All rising seniors interested in having their picture in the yearbook must schedule an appointment‬
‭with McIntire Photography. All students were given a brochure about this in the spring. Please‬
‭contact McIntire Photography at 513-528-5888 or at‬‭https://www.mcintirephotography.com‬‭to‬
‭make an appointment.  Senior Portraits should be scheduled no later than December 2.  Questions?‬
‭Contact Mrs Renard,‬‭kathleenrenard@foresthills.edu‬

‭2023-2024 YEARBOOK PICK-UP‬
‭Yearbooks for the 2023-2024 school year should be available for pick-up in early August, we will‬
‭communicate details as we get closer.‬

‭4th QUARTER HONOR ROLL‬
‭For list of students earning honor status for last quarter:‬‭CLICK HERE‬‭Congratulations to all of these‬
‭students!‬

‭PHASE-IN SCHEDULE TO START THE  2024-2025  SCHOOL YEAR‬
‭As a reminder, we have a Phase-In Schedule to start the 24-25 school year.  The first day of school‬
‭for students whose last names begin M-Z will be Thursday, August 22nd and students whose last‬
‭names begin A-L will be Friday, August 23rd.‬

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dtBfTny4bS6WBf27W2NK_MBrEPbGLONL06rYKwAEPXo/edit
https://www.mcintirephotography.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17VEfjVW7LbZY8jXx0U5qJsAqiS6S-_Rl/view?usp=sharing

